Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼



## **SAVE THE DATE**

Dear Members,

We are pleased to announce that the European Cancer Patient Coalition will hold the 2020 Annual Congress and Annual General Meeting in Brussels, on 12<sup>th</sup> – 14<sup>th</sup> June 2020.

**The preliminary programme** of the annual congress and AGM is available <u>here</u>. The preliminary programmes of precongress sessions are available <u>here</u>.

## **TRAVELLING**

Please, take advantage of our Early Birds Registration which will cover your full travel expenses. For this to apply you will have to register by 10<sup>th</sup> April 2020. Please register as soon as possible as travel funds will be allocated on a first come-first served basis.

April 2020

10

**REGISTER** 

**CONTACT** 

We are looking forward to seeing you in June!

Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼

Kind regards,

**ECPC Team** 

## **EARLY BIRDS RULES**

Until 10 April ECPC Members based in Europe can apply for full travel expense coverage to Brussels. ECPC Members awarded will be provided directly by the secretariat with tickets/travel arrangements to participate at the congress and AGM.

- ECPC will award the travel grants on a "first come first served" basis, until the funds allocated will be depleted.
- Only one representative (individual) per ECPC Member Organisation can apply.
- ECPC will prioritise applications of Full Members as they are entitled to vote at the General Assembly.
- ECPC Members that will register after 10 April and those based out of Europe will have their accommodation fully covered and travel expenses reimbursed up to 250 Euro. The reimbursement for travel costs will be made after the event upon submission of the original tickets.
- All plane tickets must be economy class fare.
- To be eligible for the reimbursement of travel expenses, members are required to attend the AGM on 14th June 2020.
- ECPC retains the final decision over the awarding of the travel grants.

Cancellation and no-show policy: Please note that once you are approved for the travel grants, we will require a medical certificate in case of cancellation of your trip, otherwise you and your organisation will not be awarded for advanced payment for the 2021 Annual Congress and AGM.

Thank you for your understanding.



**g** @cancereu



www.ecpc.org

Copyright © 2020 European Cancer Patient Coalition, All rights reserved. You are receiving this email because you are an ECPC Member.

## Our mailing address is:

European Cancer Patient Coalition Rue Montoyer 40 Brussels 1000

Subscribe	Past Issues	Translate ▼	
		Translate .	

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

This email was sent to << Email Address>>

why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

European Cancer Patient Coalition · Rue Montoyer 40 · Brussels 1000 · Belgium